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I. STATUS  

Meetings: The Enforcement Committee met June 15, 2016, to consider input from several 

species committees and develop feedback to the Office of Law Enforcement, concerning its 

Northeast Priorities, for immediate consideration and as preliminary to the priority setting 

process next year.   

The Committee considered cod-end certification and mesh measurement and discussed the 

Northeast Division Enforcement Priorities 

II. COUNCIL ACTION 

 The Council may approve a letter to GARFO regarding OLE Northeast Enforcement 

Priorities. 

 

 The Council may take action on recommendations from the Committee concerning mesh 

certification/measurement. 

III.  INFORMATION 

1. Northeast Division Enforcement Priorities 

2. June 13, 2016 TrawlWorks letter to NEFMC concerning cod-end certification 

3. June 15, 2016 VMS/Enforcement committee meeting draft report 

4. Draft letter to Mr. Bullard regarding OLE Northeast Enforcement Priorities 

 

 


